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The Company Director and/or Secretary 
Manchester Recycling Limited  
45 Chapel Lane  
Rixton  
Warrington  
WA3 6HF 
 
 
 
 

Our ref: EPR/WE2418AB/A001 
  
 
Date: 16/05/2022   
 
 

 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
Notice of refusal of your application  
Application reference: EPR/WE2418AB/A001 
Applicant: Manchester Recycling Limited 
Facility: Manchester Recycling Limited, Fisher Brothers Recycling Centre, Lansdowne 
Road, Monton, Eccles, Manchester, M30 9PJ 
I enclose a notice explaining why we have had to refuse your application. Please read this 
carefully. 
If you have any questions about the refusal please phone me on 07468 846236 or email 
ranae.quinn@environment-agency.gov.uk 
 
Rights of appeal 
If you’re not happy with our decision to refuse the application you may appeal to the 
Secretary of State. You must make your appeal no later than six months from the date of the 
enclosed notice. Further information about making an appeal and the forms you will need 
are available from the Planning Inspectorate website.  
You will need to provide the documents listed below to the Secretary of State at the Planning 
Inspectorate.  
The documents are: 
 a statement of the grounds of appeal 
 a copy of any relevant application 
 a copy of any relevant environmental permit 
 a copy of any relevant correspondence between the appellant and the regulator 
 a copy of any decision or notice which is the subject matter of the appeal and 
 a statement indicating whether you wish the appeal to be in the form of a hearing or 

dealt with by way of written representations. 
 

At the same time you must send us a copy of the notice and documents to; 
 
Appeals Co-ordinator – Appeals, Environment Agency, National Permitting Service, 
Knutsford Road, Latchford, Warrington, WA4 1HT.  
 
Telephone: 02 03 02 50662 

mailto:enquiries@environment-agency.gov.uk
http://www.gov.uk/environment-agency
mailto:ranae.quinn@environment-agency.gov.uk
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate/services-information


  

 

Email : : NPSCentralisedServicesTeam@environment-agency.gov.uk 
 
You may withdraw an appeal by notifying the Secretary of State in writing and sending a 
copy of that notification to us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ieuan Thomas 
Permitting Team Leader (Waste) | National Permitting Service | Operations: 
Regulation, Monitoring & Customer | Environment Agency 
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